From: Park Board GM's Office

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:40 PM

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; Tanaka, Ema

Subject: VanDusen Garden Talk on the Early Edition - Board Update

Dear Commissioners,

I wanted to let you know about an interview on early spring blooms at VanDusen Botanical Gardens that aired on <u>CBC's Early Edition</u> yesterday morning. CBC journalist Angela Sterritt interviewed Andrew Fleming, the Park Board's Sub-Forman Trades Gardener at VanDusen, who did a great job highlighting the current buds, blooms, and unique plants of interest in the garden. Andrew is a skilled trades gardener who gained experience working at Queen Elizabeth Park before transitioning to VanDusen two years ago. It's a short 4.5 minute segment if you have a chance to listen!

Thank you,

Amit Gandha | Director of Parks



<u>Vancouver Park Board</u> | 2099 Beach Avenue 604-654-0781 | amit.gandha@vancouver.ca